
                                                       

Notice is hereby given that the
Summit County Board of Adjustment

will NOT meet on
Thursday, January 26, 2017

The next Board of Adjustment meeting is scheduled for
Thursday, February 23, 2017

**The public hearing noticed for this meeting has been cancelled.
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